From: Ursula Bollini

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 4:35 PM

To: 'Prison Divest'; Ursula Bollini

Cc: Asha Rosa Ransby-Sporn (arr2180@columbia.edu); clh42@columbia.edu; Jack McGourty
(jm723@ceolumbia.edu)

Subject: Formal Thank You

Dear Asha, Carl, and Jesse,

We wanted to write to thank you for taking the time to present to the ACSRI the case of
divestment from Corrections Corporation of America and G4S. While we still have a number of
questions, the committee is interested in pursuing the matter this fall, and felt that you made a
very compelling case. As you know, there are three “tests” that must be met before we can make
a divestment recommendation to the Trustees: s there a broad institutional consensus? Are the
merits clearly on one side of the dispute? And, is divestment a more viable or appropriate course
than alternatives? During the fall we will conduct our due diligence in answer to these questions,
and we very much look forward to working with you as we do our research.

Again, many thanks for the work you did. I look forward to meeting with you on Friday.
All the best,

Ursula

Ursula Bollini:

Associate Director

Finance Communicaticns and
Socially Responsible investing
Columbia University

615 West 131st Street, 3rd fioor
New York, NY 10027
046.584.2842




